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Electric power suppliers are required by the Rhode Island Public Utilities Commission to provide customers with a disclosure label. The 
label is designed to inform the consumer about the energy sources and air emissions of the power used to serve their needs.  
 

 

 
 

Power Sources  Air Emissions 
(January 1, 2022 – December 31, 2022)  (January 1, 2022 – December 31, 2022) 

   
The supplier provided electricity with the following resources: 
 

 This table compares air emissions from this supplier’s electricity 
mix to average emission levels from all New England power 
sources. 

  New England Mix   System Mix  
Biomass  1.44%   (avg. lbs/MWh)  
Coal  0.28%     
Diesel  1.17%     
Digester Gas  0.08%  Carbon Dioxide (CO2) 609.73692  
Efficient Resource  0.07%     
Fuel Cell  0.51%     
Hydro  10.42%     
Jet  0.01%     
Landfill Gas  0.78%  Nitrogen Oxide (NOX) 12.64233  
Municipal Waste  0.46%     
Natural Gas  36.49%     
Nuclear  19.60%     
Oil  3.96%     
Other  0.53%  Sulfur Dioxide (SO2) 0.3439  
Solar  5.11%     
Trash-to-energy  1.67%     
Wind  5.38%     
Wood  0.68%     
Import System Mix  11.36%     
Total*  100.00%  Notes:  lbs/MWh = pounds per Megawatt-hour 
                 1 Megawatt-hour = 1,000 kilowatt-hours 
*Percentages may be different due to rounding     

 

 
 

 
First Point Power procures its electricity supply on behalf of its customers from system power contracts, not from specific generation 
units. The above information is based on the most recently available information from the NEPOOL Generation Information System. 

 
If you have questions or need further explanation, please contact First Point Power, LLC at 888.875.1711 or the Rhode 
Island Division of Public Utilities and Carriers at 401.941.4500 for additional information. 


